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MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Rapid City MPO Committees 
 
FROM: Kip Harrington, Transportation Planner 
 
DATE: December 21, 2011 
 
RE: Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization 

2011 Traffic Volume Counts Report 
(Information Item Only) 

 
Attached for your information is a copy of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan 
Planning Organization’s (MPO) 2011 Traffic Volume Counts Report.    Copies of 
the document are provided to the Rapid City MPO Committees as an information 
item. 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends acknowledgement of the receipt 
of the 2011 Traffic Volume Counts Report. 
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